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BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

Regulation 7.003 – Fees, Fines and Penalties was amended by the Committee during the September 15, 2010. This regulation was noticed and will be approved at the full Board meeting. 
The regulation establishes the process that universities shall follow when submitting proposals for new fees or increases to certain existing fees. The first step in that process is notification to the Board each fall of any potential new fees or increases to existing fees that Boards of Trustees may be considering.

Attached is a list of fees and a brief description that universities are discussing on their campuses. If a university decides to more forward in proposing a new fee for the Board to consider, those proposals will be due in January. The Budget and Finance Committee will consider those proposals during a February 9 meeting in Orlando, with a recommendation going to the full Board during the February 17 conference call.
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